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Archbishop Richard Smith has been reaching out to leaders in the Polish, Indigenous and Jewish 

communities of Edmonton in regards to recent events at Our Lady Queen of Poland parish. 
 

Archbishop Smith has also reached out to parishioners themselves. The Archbishop is scheduled to 
meet privately with a delegation from the parish. The meeting will address next steps and to work through 
these trying times. 
 

The Archdiocese of Edmonton is also working with the Edmonton Police Service. 
 
 For more information contact the Communications Office: communications@caedm.ca 
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This communication including the attached documentation is sent by The Catholic Archdiocese of Edmonton and  
is intended only for the person(s) or entity to which it is addressed. Any unauthorized disclosure, copying or  
taking action on the contents is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error,  
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